
	

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Drop-A-Block Campaign Launch 

 

15 February 2016 

The Department of Water and Sanitation will launch the Drop-A-Block water saving campaign 

this coming week. The campaign forms part of the Water Saving Mix Intervention Programme 

and is aimed at saving water by reducing the amount of water used per toilet flush using an 

innovative method. The campaign will be rolled-out in two townships; Chesterville and 

Lamontville: 

Date : 15 - 17 February 2016 

Venue : Chesterville Township - Sections 15, 16, 17 and 18 

Time : 10h00  

 

Date : 18 - 19 February 2016 

Venue : Lamontville Township - Gijima and Mhlongo Sections 

Time : 10h00 

All media is invited. 

To RSVP please contact: Mbali Mahaye on 082 601 5674/ 031 336 2929 or 

mahayem@dws.gov.za 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact: Mbali Mahaye at 082 601 5674.  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal 

at:www.dwa.gov.za 

 


